
Advocacy Writing Competition: We are taking submissions for the Annual Advocacy 

Writing Competition through February 1, 2024. 

• Each contestant should enter an article related to teaching advocacy skills or 

discussing contemporary issues related to oral and written advocacy. Submissions 

must be 3,000 to 10,000 words with no more than 99 footnotes, single spaced, and 

in 12-point font. Articles must be submitted to advocacy@law.stetson.edu to be 

considered.  

• The winner of the competition will present their winning article or a topic related to 

the article at the annual Educating Advocacy Teachers Conference (EATS) 

scheduled to take place at Stetson from June 10 to 12, 2024. The winner will also 

receive an award of $1,000.00 and be guaranteed publication in the Stetson Journal 

of Advocacy and the Law.  

This competition is open to legal practitioners, judges, professors, and law students. Please 

spread the word! 
If you have any questions about these events, please email advocacy@law.stetson.edu. 
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